Tamara and Andrew

Thanks so much for the invitation - we would love to attend! We are all well thank you. Things
are not going well in South Africa. Many people are suffering due to the lock down and lack
of food and money. The postal service has not been operating for the last 5 weeks and | don’t
know of any plans for it to resume soon. Eventually we’ll get Links - I'll keep you posted.

We are open to moving to the U.K. as other options are taking too long. I'll let you know how
we get on in this regard. It would be very special to see Mill Grove again! We would want to
be out in the countryside preferably...

All our love,

Tamara and Andrew



